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Ironically, the Closer Look at Freemasonry has lost its name, has been reduced from a pdf file to a mere html article on Freemasonry on the new SBC Apologetics web site, though currently identical to former Closer Look. So we will continue to use Closer Look in our close look at the official SBC document, and how it has morphed, even in title and authorship notations.

The Interfaith Witness Department became Interfaith Evangelism in 1996 when the Home Mission Board was renamed the North American Mission Board (NAMB). In late 2004, it evolved into Apologetics and Interfaith Evangelism, according to Jeannie Hope XE "Hope, Jeannie" , with most of its work reflected on its own web site, www.4truth.net. In an e-mail dated 12-21-06, 10:21 AM, new Apologetics and Interfaith Manager Robert M. Bowman XE "Bowman, Robert M."  responded with a recognition that “many Baptists have been and still are Freemasons” and yet recalled that the 1993 SBC convention resolution elements were “not compatible” with Christianity, and the eight non-compatible items are reflected in the their document—as though that settled it—so my request to respond “would not be necessary or appropriate for us to post an article supporting or defending Freemasonry.”
I sent an advance copy of this book to Paige Patterson and Frank Page (and David Barton) just before Christmas, 2006, and e-mailed chapters 3 and 4 to Bowman, inviting them to respond before February 28, 2006.

Though Bill Gordon was the author of the Freemasonry articles and though the originals had no author listed—and the Closer Look title now removed—the articles remain the same today (January 2007)—only now the authors are “NAMB Staff”—that is, the staff claiming credit, somehow, still in secret. The same is true for the little Comparison Chart—Freemasonry and Christian, an elementary exercise in prejudice now accredited to “NAMB Staff”—an no one complains or is embarrassed. Gordon is listed as the author of several articles, even on Wicca XE "Wicca" . Is “NAMB Staff” meant to convey plural authorship? Did it take staff to reaffirm Bill Gordon’s two sources? The staff did not change anything. Worse, the staff have placed Freemasonry under the “New Religion” category at 4truth.net, without a hint of rationale, other than Gordon’s deceptive insinuations. Sounds more like a staff infection, even a defection from honor given the literature and lack of effort by the NAMB staff. Such could even be construed as staff expectoration or defecation on ten legions of legends, or just ignorant lackeyship. Let’s prove our case in a closer look.

